
Beta Sigma Phi Field Trip Support 
 
Partnering with Beta Sigma Phi (an international service organization), the 
Foundation for Fort Mill Schools supported field trips in order to provide all 
students experiences that provide insight, information, or knowledge that cannot 
be adequately developed through regular classroom instruction. 
 
2009:  Believing that no student should be denied access to a field trip due to 
financial constraints $500 was disbursed to each of our 13 schools: $6,500 
 
2008:  Believing that no student should be denied access to a field trip due to 
financial constraints $500 was disbursed to each of our 11 schools: $5,500 
 
2007:  Reduced the per-student cost of the 5th Grade Exchange City/Biz Town 
field trip to 5 elementary schools: $2,500 


